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October 6, 1960 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Sir; 

I am happy to confirm your recption of WCER on the 
morning of Thursday, September 22, 1960. Our program 
log agrees with your logging of the frequency test 
from 1:45 to 1:55 A.M. Central Standard Time. 

W& are pleased to know that our signal is reaching 
your area. As we have frequency checks on the fourth 
Thursday morning of each month, we hope you may log 
us again sometime. The time is the same each month 
1:45-2:00 A.M. 

Our best wishes to you and please excuse the delay in 

replying to your letter. 

Sincerely yours, 

b C1-241.47 

Billy J. Crabb 
Chief Engineer 
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